
January 2020

Updates from the Road 
We started our year  with a  meeting in MI and finished the 
month of January in SC, going to TX and VA in the middle. 
God truly  blessed us with sweet churches to visit  and some 
good drop-ins that were made.

On our way to TX after picking up the camper we were going 
through LA and we lost all power on I-20. My first reaction was 
that  we had more  turbo problems like  we did  at  Christmas 
while we were home, but the problem was far more simple than 
that. The tube from the turbo to the engine had come off of 
the turbo, so it was an easy fix on the side of I-20 and we were 
on the road again.

While we were traveling in the hills of TN from TX to VA we 
again lost all turbo power, but this time we heard a loud “POP!” 
The other end of the tube had come off of the engine and we 
nursed it for a few miles until we were able to find a mechanic. 
It was a simple fix and God had a meeting for us with him, it 
was fixed in a few minutes and he did not charge us at all.

During our stay in SC, we met a sweet elderly lady named Han 
while having lunch. We had the opportunity to speak with her 
and by the end of our lunch she had a Gospel tract. Please pray 
with us for her salvation! As emphasized in the conferences we 
have been in, there is always a chance to share God’s Word. 

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports 

• Safety on the road 

• Calendar for 2020 filling up 
well 

• Joy of sharing our burden  

Prayer Requests 

• Continued safety on the 
road 

• More meetings to be added 
to this year’s schedule 

• The hearts of the Italians’ 
to be softened to the 
gospel 

Emrys & Theo 

Theo is starting to say some 
words. “Snack” and “Papa” 
are his favorite. 

Emrys has enjoyed being in 
Sunday school classes and 
Awanas programs. 

Both boys are doing well with 
meeting new faces but still 
struggle with being in the 
truck.
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